
San Diego Modern Quilt Guild 

April 14, 2019

Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 11:10 am by President,  Jill Lombard.  


Six new members and visitors were introduced. 


Upcoming Events/Activities 

Vina de Lestonnac Retreat, June 6-9, 2019

Currently all weekend/Saturday spots have been filled.  


Classes

On March 16, Kristen taught the Scout Tee class.  Four of the participants modeled 
their new garments. It was a really fun class.


Upcoming Classes taught by members: 
Saturday, May 18 -  Save the Salvages
Teacher: Sandy Thompson 
9:30 - 3:30
Saturday, June 22 - All About Binding
Teacher: Sue Bouchard
9:30 - 3:30 
All classes are held at QIAD and sign ups are done through the SDMQG website.
These classes are for paid members of the SD Modern Quilt Guild, but as space 
permits, non members can sign up as well.
Registration for all of these classes should be up by March 17, 2019. Sign-ups are 
made through the Blog, sandiegomodernquiltguild.com.  Class fee - $25, lunch is not 
included.

Latifah Saafir is scheduled to teach the Glam Clam Quilt on Saturday, August 17 at Quilt 
in a Day.  Class fee is $100 and includes lunch. An email will go out to members when 
the sign-ups are on-line.

Be sure to fill out the survey on the Blog about what kind of classes or suggestions  
you have for Instructors. 


Mark your Calendars 
There is no regular Guild meeting on May 12 because it falls on 

Mother’s Day.  However, there is a Sew-in and potluck at Quilt in a Day, from 11-4.

In June, the meeting is on the first Sunday, June 2nd. Be sure to bring priced items for 
the rummage sale.


http://sandiegomodernquiltguild.com


The Next Sew-In is scheduled for May 25 from 9:30 am - 1:30 pm at the North County 
University Community Library. More information can be found on our Facebook page 
and our Blog. Be sure to sign up even if you are thinking about attending so you will be 
notified of any las minute changes from Cohni.


Charity 
Kristyn reported on our first trimester recipient for the Polinsky Children’s Center in San 
Diego. Any size will work for the kids. We have have collected over 30 quilts this year.

Beginning in May, our Charity group is Just in Time, which helps set up the first home 
for kids aging out of the Foster care system.

Be sure to ask Kristyn if you need supplies such as Batting, Backing and Labels.


Wish Tree 
I-Chun talked about the Wish Tree and encouraged members to participate in this kind 
exchange of wishes.  


Other Agenda Items 
Pam distributed Birthday Goodie Bags for April and May.  We all sang ‘Happy 
Birthday’. 


Raffle


Lotto Block - Color Rings for June.  Instructions are posted on our San Diego Modern 
Quilt Guild Blog.


Member Spotlight - Amanda Whited (note - she was one of the ones who founded the 
SDMQG!)


Sew and Tell


After the meeting, we held the Trivet swap.  Thank you to all who participated! 


Respectively submitted,

Sue Bouchard 



